COMMUNICATION - C22
COUNCIL - March 10, 2021
Committee of the Whole
Report No. 8, Item 12

From: David Forgione I

Sent: Saturday, March 06, 2021 5:50 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Vaughan Council Meeting - March 10th - ltem 12

Hello,

I would like to write in support of Item 12 - Presentation by Irene Ford asking Vaughan
Council to reverse endorsement of the proposed GTA West Corridor/Highway. The rapid
revival of this project coupled with inadequate environmental reviews is extremely concerning
to me as a resident of Vaughan. As elected representatives, I expect that extreme due diligence
be done when dealing with large-scale projects, such as transportation projects, that yields
defensible justifications for support of such a large scale project. To the best of my
knowledge, little to no due diligence has been done, by either the Province or Vaughan
Council, to justify endorsement of the GTA West Corridor/Highway. Therefore, I support the
request to reverse endorsement of the proposed GTA West Corridor/Highway.

Regards,

David Forgione
. Sugarbush Crt
Woodbridge, ON



